
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

September 13, 2017 
 
Raymond Uzwyshyn 
ruzwyshyn@txstate.edu 
 
Dear Raymond, 
 
On behalf of the IMLS Office of Library Services, I want to offer our sincere thanks for serving as a 
reviewer for the FY 2017 National Leadership Grants for Libraries Program. 
  
We know that serving as a reviewer represents a serious commitment of time and effort. Please 
accept our gratitude for your invaluable contribution to IMLS and to the (both successful and 
unsuccessful) grant applicants who received your comments.  Your thoughtful evaluations and 
constructive comments greatly informed the Agency’s funding decisions. Further, they help to 
strengthen unsuccessful proposals. We often see these proposals again, much improved with your 
input, and often successful in future funding rounds. 
 
All funding decisions for FY 2017, Cycle 2 have been announced; you may view the press release on 
the IMLS website: https://www.imls.gov/news-events/news-releases/federal-investments-10-
million-will-support-library-leadership-and-model. 
  
As a reminder, we kindly ask that you destroy or delete all of the review materials in your 
possession, and maintain the confidentiality of the applications you reviewed.  
  
With deep appreciation for your service,  
  
Sincerely, 
 

  
 
Robin Dale 
Deputy Director 
Office of Library Services
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